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Clerk's Note: 

City of Wasilla 
Informational Memorandum No. 21-01 

Designating City Hall As The City's Early In-Person Voting Location. 

Originator: 
Date: 

Route to: 

X 

X 

X 

Jamie Newman, City Clerk 
1/4/2021 

Department Head 

Finance Director 

Deputy Administrator 

City Clerk 

X Mayor 

Attachments: None 

Agenda of: 1 /25/2021 

Summary Statement: Pursuant to WMC 4.20.035, the City Clerk designates early voting 
locations for City elections. 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic in 2020, early voting was relocated from the Alaska Division of 
Elections (DOE) Mat-Su Office to City Hall because there was not enough space to social 
distance. 

The relocation proved positive from a logistical perspective, and positive feedback was received 
from the public. As such, effective 2021, Wasilla City Hall will serve as the City's only Early 
In-Person Voting location. 
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